
Japanese Film Weekend in Sharjah 

Celebrating the 50th Anniversary of the Establishment of  

Diplomatic Relations between Japan and the United Arab Emirates 

(12th, 19th November, 2022)  

 

On 12th and 19th November, the Consulate General of Japan in Dubai held a “Japanese film 

Weekend” in Sharjah to celebrate the 50th anniversary of the establishment of diplomatic relations 

between Japan and the United Arab Emirates.  

This film event was a part of Autumn Film Series 2022 and made possible with tremendous 

support by H.H. Sheikha Hoor bint Sultan Al Qasimi who has been awarded the Japanese Foreign 

Minister’s Commendation for this fiscal year and cooperation with the Sharjah Art Foundation.  

At the Japanese Film Weekend, we screened a Japanese animated film “5 Centimeters per Second” 

and a classic film “Tokyo Story.” We received around 78 guests among local residents who are 

interested in the Japanese culture, including Emiratis, as well as Japanese residents in the UAE. 

 

 

[Film Lists] 

12th November “5 Centimeters per Second”      19th November “Tokyo Story” 

    

 

[Support] 

 


